

Minutes for June 28th 2011

Peter:

- We need to start advertising for all the events coming up
- Pub crawl is NOT to happen at Stephs house again.. She wants to keep living there.
- Need a spiffy pub crawl poster and idea by tomorrow.
- Did not talk with UVSS today
- Charity sport is kicking ass..

Tom:

- Had a few meetings in the past week. Met with someone from student affairs last week who thinks the idea is sweet.
- We need to move the location, best place seems to be the SUB
- Talked to Remi hall about it. It thinks that it's the shit
- Remi will talk to the student council, but tentatively. IT LOOKS LIKE IT WILL HAPPEN
- Need a poster (Jake)
- Tom will post a job board for the charity to help delegate the jobs. Look for it
- Tom will even post stuff that he is doing so everyone knows
- Engineers without borders will be the charity we donate to.

Step:

- Email today about scholarships that everyone here should apply to. Steph will print off information for everyone. It will be in the VPA box.
- Two scholarships, will be detailed in the box.

Austin:

- Industry social guy is really hard to get a hold of. Has not gotten back to austin yet. The classrooms are in the process of being booked.
- If austin is not there on next monday in elec 250, we need to do the announcements.
- Señor design test is going to be tomorrow.

Jacob:

- Did the bandanas up, they look sweet.
- Jackets are ordered as well
- Travel funding meeting with peter and Marianne ect.

Joel:

- Winch server still does not work.
- Wants to do . "You know you are a Uvic engineer when..." Jeff will help.

Nigel:

- Pubcrawl is July 22nd. Two plans, getting a cheaper bus company, or stick with the same.
- Might get rid of one keg to get more slushies.
- Still need a theme idea.
- Ln(day) will not cost much.
- **NEED TO GET THE WORD OUT.**
- Same park, but have the field this time.

Tristan:

- Hockey night is not booked yet because oak bay is difficult

Minutes for June 28th 2011

Graeme:

- Thanks to Gavin for reformatting
- Twitter account for Victor?
- Pay TA to do a solidworks tutorial for anyone that is interested? Everyone thinks this is a good idea. Iman is a TA (talk to steph) that would be willing to do it.
- Austin had a idea about making a calender to put everyones midterms and finals and events on.
- Will make a day for scanning stuff in the filing cabinet.
- If anyone has any files that WERE on the harddrive, talk to Gavin

Tiff:

- Jacob needs to write tiff a check for girls night
- Lan party went really well
- Will happen next semester if we get sponsorship
- Diversity event will be called (people in Islam)
- Joel will do the graphics

Tyler:

- Working on the bottle opener design, hopefully the next batch will work out a little better.